
Our School Values:      

RESPECT,  RESILIENCE,  TEAMWORK & COLLABORATION  and COMMUNITY 

FOOTY COLOURS DAY 
Thank you to those who 

came dressed in their footy 
or other sports team 

colours today!  
We raised $144 for The 

Fight for Cancer 
Foundation.  
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PRINCIPAL   MR JASON LEE 



DIARY DATES 
 
 

TERM 4:  
Monday    2nd   October    First Day of Term 4 
Monday 2nd October Sun Smart “Hats On” all students (please see newsletter article) 
Tuesday 3rd October Breakfast Program - Cancelled 
Wednesday 4th October Food Share Program - every Wednesday 10.00am to 10.30am 
Thursday 5th October Breakfast Program - 8.10am to 8.30am.  All students welcome. 
Friday 6th  October School Lunch Order Day (lunch orders close Thursday 5th Oct 10.00am) 
Thursday 12th October Road To Foundation Program begins - Foundation 2024 students. 
Friday 13th October Mango Fundraiser Orders Close (please see flyer attached) 

HEADLICE 
 

Parents are asked to use the upcoming 
school holiday to please check their child’s 
hair for head lice and treat as necessary 
before they return to school.   

Dear Parents, 
 

END OF TERM 
I trust our school community will have a safe and enjoyable school break and come back refreshed for an exciting 
and productive term 4.  
 

LONG SERVICE LEAVE 
I will be on leave until the Monday 16th October. In my absence Mr Lehane can be contacted for any support or 
clarification of questions. 
 

SUN SMART REMINDER- ‘IT’S HAT TIME OF THE YEAR AGAIN’  
In line with our Sunsmart Policy I am reminding parents to ensure your child has a hat for 
the beginning of Term 4, Monday 2nd October.  Students will be required to wear their 
broad brimmed/bucket school hats when outdoors at lunchtimes or for Physical 
Education.  Hats can be purchased from Lowes at the Bendigo Marketplace $15.95 or we 
have a small number available from the school office.   
 

SCHOOL COUNCIL- SEPTEMBER MEETING 
On Monday 11th September we held our September general meeting. The following were the key discussion points. 

• Emergency Management Plan - The emergency management plan was reviewed, updated and forwarded to 
DE&T by the September 1st deadline. 

• 2023 Annual Implementation Plan - Reviewed and updated to reflect our new Strategic Plan and endorsed by 
Regional Office 

• Facilities - Discussion included additional funding for bushfire preparedness and general school maintenance 
over the school break. 

 

ART SHOW 
Thank you to those families who came along to our Art Show either Thursday afternoon or this morning to support 
their children’s work.  A big thank you to Mr. O'Toole for initiating this event and working with the students to 
create such fabulous artwork.  Congratulations to all the students for their amazing art creations, it was a wonderful 
display and you should be very proud of your work.  See our school facebook page for more photos... 

 Jason Lee, PRINCIPAL 

COMMUNITY CONNECTIONS 
MANGO FUNDRAISER 

Delicious Mangoes 
$25.00 – per 4.5kg tray  

 

Please see flyer attached to today’s newsletter. 








